BPW Meeting Decembér 19, 2007:

Review of Projects by Engineering Environmental Staff for Impacts to Water Resources

#13  Monroe St, Litile St, N Randall Ave, Randall Ct Reconstruction
This project will disturb more than one acre of land, and so will require a
Notice of Intent permit from the Department of Natural Resources.
(Chris Petykowski, City Engineering) '

¢

#14  Rugby Row, Vista Rd, Eton Ridge Reconstruction
This project will disturb more than one acre of land, and so will require a
Notice of Intent permit from the Department of Natural Resources.
(Chris Petykowski, City Engineering)
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